October 25, 1963

The Right Reverend Monsignor Chancellor Diocese of Cali COLOMBIA

Right Reverend and dear Monsignor:

In a telephone conversation with the secretary to Bishop Urdaneta, I understand that Father Luis Eugene de Francisco has not returned to the Diocese of Cali, nor have you received a copy of the enclosed letter which I now forward to you. Unfortunately, the first letter was evidently lost in the mail.

Sincerely yours,

Very Reverend Monsignor Donald F. Doxie, Secretary, Vice-Chancellor.

DFD/1d